
SECRETARY
ADITYA KHANNA

HAVING HONOURABLY FULFILLED ALL THE REQUIREMENTS
IMPOSED BY THE AUTHORITIES OF THE ASIAN PICKLEBALL ASSOCIATION, 

UPON RECOMMENDATION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 
DO THEREFORE CONFER ON 3 DECEMBER 2024, MEMBERSHIP TO

ASIAN PICKLEBALL ASSOCIATION

Indian Pickleball Association (IPA)

MEMBERSHIP


